
  

Dates 

Wednesday 13th Year 2s are visiting  

Wednesday 20th family café (parents 

and family members welcome) 

Swimming: 

This half term, swimming is on a 

Thursday for Dolphin and Stingray 

classes. 

Orca and Starfish will need their PE kit 

on Thursdays 
This is my first newsletter and my first 

chance to introduce myself as the new 

Year 3 leader and teacher of Dolphin 

class. I’ve had an amazing first week at 

Dereham Junior Academy; the children 

have been incredibly welcoming and 

polite and I’m looking forward to seeing 

even more of what they can do in the 

coming weeks. Please feel free to grab 

me at the end of the day if you have any 

concerns or contact me through the 

office. 

Mr. King 

 

Our Greek week, before half term, 

included trying some Greek food here are 

some overheard comments… 

“I didn’t think I would like olives but I 

think they’re delicious!” 

 “The hummus looked disgusting but was 

really tasty!” 

“Our spellings are Greek words,” (scope 

and spect) “We’re speaking Greek!” 

        We think they had a great time! 

 

 This week has been R.E Week and the children’s key question has been ‘What is God like?’ In 

English lessons, the children have been studying a Psalm. They have expressed how the author, a 

young boy called David, might have felt by using drama. In their poses, the children have shown 

how David might have felt before writing the psalm, whilst writing the psalm (including whilst out 

in the cold, dark night tending to his father’s sheep) and how he felt once he found out he was 

the future king of Israel!  

                                       


